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B-1 – B-2  

2 3/13 

B-5 2 3/09 B-5 2 3/13 
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Appendix 
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2 3/13 

C-2 2 1/13    

      

177 – 178 10 8/10 177 10 3/13 

   178 10 8/10 

179 10 2/12 179 10 3/13 

180 10 11/04 180 10 11/04 

Appendix 
E-1 – E-2 

10 2/12 Appendix 
E-1 – E-2 

10 3/13 

      

107 17 4/12 107 17 4/12 

108 17 2/12 108 17 3/13 

      

23 23 7/10 23 23 7/10 
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27 – 28 23 7/10 27 23 3/13 
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This Change was made to indicate the Cost-of-Living Adjustment (COLA) for 2013.  The COLA 
is 1.7% effective January 2013.  All automatic updates through the data system are effective 
March 2013.  
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The RAPIDS COLA Mass Change occurred over the weekend of January 25-27, 2013.  
RAPIDS reports for the COLA update became available January 28, 2013.  Updates required to 
be completed manually by a Worker must be completed by adverse action deadline in 
February, effective March 2013.  RAPIDS notified designated Supervisors electronically 
regarding Pickle Assistance Groups affected by the COLA. 
 
Chapter 2:   
 
TOC was updated. 
 
Chapter 10:     
 
Section 10.15,C,2:  The SSI dollar figure was removed.  Removed specific manual reference. 
 
Appendix E:  Updated PAC Methods 1 and 2.  Removed specific manual reference. 
 
Chapter 17: 
 
Section 17.62:  Updates were made to the TBI Waiver application process 
 

Chapter 23:  
 
Section 23.10:  SSI Student Child Earned Income Disregard amounts were updated.  

Removed specific manual references. 
 

Questions regarding the RAPIDS COLA Update process should be directed to the RAPIDS 
Help Desk.  All other questions should be directed to the DFA Economic Services Policy Unit.  
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